Morning everyone Sorry for the delay this week.

I have spent many hours on the phone over the last few days trying to contact Ergon Energy. Apparently they have had a glitch in their new system.

Hope none of you members have had this problem with your home accounts.

Course is starting to dry out, but it still looks in great shape.

Winner of the Thursday Sporters on the 29th February was John Bryne with 26pts. Pin shot was won by Brian Milverton.

Saturday 9th and Sunday 10th March the members played an 18 Hole 2 Person Aggregate Stableford. Winners were Janice Little and Marlene Deans with 66pts. Runners up were Iris Thompson and Michael Rietveld with 65pts.

Run downs went to John Grawich and Mark Carter, also Dave McMonagle and Leonard Bartley with 63pts. Pin on No 3 was won by Doug Fisk, No 8 Michael Rietveld, and No 12 which is donated by Andrew King was won by Iris Thompson.

Saturday 16th March the Members will play an 18 Hole Stroke, this will also be Monthly Medal for the ladies.

Men's Pennants commence on Sunday 24th March. There may have to be a change to start times for members playing in the week end competition.

We will advise you of any change next week.

Men have new shirts for pennants and they were sponsored by Oakey Sand and Gravel and the Barn. Seen one out at the club yesterday and it looks great.

Thank you to these sponsors.

Ladies are also getting some new shirts and they are being sponsored by Oakey Sand and Gravel. These have not been ordered as yet.

Not much news this week. Till next week Cheers Marlene